NAKUSP BOAT RAMP

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE — MARCH 4, 2015

BC Hydro and Columbia Power are pleased to provide an update on the Nakusp boat ramp replacement
project. In late February the project contractor extended the ramp as far down as water levels at that
time allowed, resulting in construction of an additional 30 metres of new ramp down to an elevation of
426.3 meters (1398.6 feet).

The project team is closely monitoring water levels to plan the next phase of the ramp construction.
Based on current conditions, BC Hydro forecasts the Arrow Lakes Reservoir water level to continue to
drop and reach its lowest level toward the end of March 2015. Based on this forecast, the project
contractor is currently scheduled to return to site the week of March 16, 2015 to resume ramp
construction. The boat ramp will be closed for public access until this year’s work is completed.

BC Hydro and Columbia Power are committed to complete the boat ramp to the lowest water levels
allow for this year. We will continue to provide updates as the project progresses. For more
information, please contact:

Jen Walker-Larsen

Community Relations, BC Hydro

Phone: 250-814-6645

Email: Jennifer.walker-larsen@bchydro.com
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